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ACTION ITEM 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 
  

1. Approve the attached financial statements of Toronto Transit Infrastructure Limited 
(TTIL) for the year ended December 31, 2011; 
 

2. Forward a copy of the approved financial statements to the Shareholder for 
information; and to the City Manager, as requested by the City Budget Committee at 
its meeting held on March 27, 2012. 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On March 8, 2011, the Company’s shareholder resolved to reactivate the Company for the 
limited purpose of providing assistance and advice to the TTC with respect to the City of 
Toronto Subway Project. The shareholder also resolved to amend the name of the Company, 
effective March 21, 2011, from Toronto Transit Consultants Limited to Toronto Transit 
Infrastructure Limited. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
In December 2009, the Canadian Institute of Chartered Accountants amended the Public 
Sector Accounting Standards. Under the new standards, the Company is now defined as an 
"other government organization" and, given the nature of its operations, has elected to adopt 
Public Sector Accounting Standards (PSAS). 
 
These financial statements are the first financial statements prepared in accordance with 
PSAS.  Other than the changes in the financial statement presentation, there was no impact 
on the Statement of Operations and Accumulated Deficit as at January 1, 2011 and 



December 31, 2011, with adoption of PSAS. 
 
Approval of the 2011 financial statements should be signified by the signature of the 
Statement of Financial Position by a Director of the Company. 
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